
Dear Emergency Committee, 
I have two (3 & 4 bedroom) rentals empty and one (4 bedroom) becoming empty at the end of the 
month. 
I am thinking of not showing my three rentals at this time and do not know when it will be safe to do so.  
I feel a delay on the Census 2020 should take place because there may be many residences in the same 
position that would normally have a people count, in my case 11 or more. A lower Census 2020 count at 
this time will affect the funds Oregon and other states will receive. Since the IRS tax due date has been 
pushed back by three months, it seems sensible to do the same for the Census 2020. 
Thank You, 
Janet Bevirt  
 


